Project Update: July 2006

Reconnaissance survey of Dolphin Conservation Awareness Project of reference number
44.02.06 has just been completed. Key informants of the study area were asked about the
potential habitat of dolphin and also asked favourable time for its habitat mapping.

People recommended after September will be favourable for conducting habitat mapping.

Next field work will be commenced in the beginning of October.



